
Are You Bouncing? (new April 11 2018) 

NYPGA has a handful of its 1,200+ contacts on its Update list that have trouble 
getting NYPGA Updates (our e-news publication) delivered to their e-mail 
inboxes.   
 
Constant Contact reports them as 'bouncing' and undelivered.    
 
Usually within 24 hours of the first try of any given Update, we contact those 
that have this problem and ask them to use the "Subscribe Me" link (also in the 
email signature of Shane Sweet, NYPGA Exec Dir)  
 
If you are getting regular notices from NYPGA about your email BOUNCING and 
have tried using the “Subscribe Me” link mentioned above, please have your 
email server administrator contact Shane.Sweet@nypropane.com and we will 
work with him or her toward a solution. 
 
We have asked and had success getting email server administrators to "White 
List" the NYPGA Updates sent via Constant Contact.    
 
Again, please contact Shane.Sweet@nypropane.com if needed. 

 

https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=mnybvaeab&p=oi&m=1103828672940&sit=trkrkxpfb&f=e91433c8-ee83-49ff-9ede-a70613a0daf2
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